SOLANO COUNTY
Department of Resource Management
Solid Waste Local Enforcement Agency (LEA)

Date of Notice: April 11,2011

PUBLIC NOTICE

Report of Facility Information (RFI) Amendment
For Potrero Hills Landfill

Project Type/Number: Report of Facility Information Amendment
Solid Waste Facility Permit No. 48-AA-0075

Project Name: Potrero Hills Landfill

Project Location: 3675 Potrero Hills Lane
Suisun, CA 94585

Applicant: Potrero Hills Landfill, Inc.

Applicant Contact: Jim Dunbar, District Manager
(707) 432-4621

Date Application

Received: March 10, 2011

Date LEA Accepted

Application: April 8, 2011

LEA Contact: Marcy Hannum, Senior REHS

(707) 784-3303

Introduction

Please be advised that the County of Solano Solid Waste Local Enforcement Agency (LEA)
received and approved a Report of Facility Information (RFI) amendment to the Solid Waste
Facility Permit for the Potrero Hills Landfill. The LEA is certified by the California Department
of Resources, Recovery and Recycling to enforce state laws and regulations at solid waste
facilities within the County of Solano.



Public Notice of RFI Amendment
Potrero Hills Landfill

Description of Project

Potrero Hills Landfill is an approximately 320 acre existing landfill site located at 3675 Potrero
Hills Lane in Suisun, Ca. On March 10, 2011, the LEA received from Potrero Hills Landfill Inc.
an application package to amend the RFI. This amendment proposes a revised final grading plan
within the existing approved landfill footprint. The revised final grading plan does not change
the existing acreage, permitted limits of waste (footprint), maximum height or disposed waste
capacity of the landfill. No other changes to the solid waste facility permit are under
consideration at this time.

LEA’s Determination

Pursuant to Title 27, California Code of Regulations, section 21665(c), the LEA reviewed the
application and has determined that the proposed change is consistent with the California
Department of Resources, Recovery and Recycling State Minimum Standards, is consistent with
all applicable certified and/or adopted CEQA documents, and does not conflict with the terms
and conditions in the current Solid Waste Facilities Permit. The LEA approved the amendment
on April 8, 2011.

Where copy of application can be reviewed
A copy of the approved application for the RFI Amendment is available for public review by
appointment in the LEA office located at 675 Texas Street, Suite 5500, Fairfield, Ca 94533.

LEA Contact Information

If you have any questions after reviewing the above information or would like to schedule an
appointment to review the RFI Amendment package, please contact Marcy Hannum at (707)
784-3303 or by email at mlhannum(@solanocounty.com

Appeal Process Information
For information on the appeal process pursuant to Public Resource Code section 44307 you may
contact Marcy Hannum at (707) 784-3303.



